Notes of Building Pathways Business and Computing group meeting held at Sheffield College Square Mile Centre, Hillsborough Barracks, Sheffield on 11th February 2005 10am – 12pm
Attendance:

Judy Smith

Building Pathways
David Berry 

Building Pathways

Vaughan Downes
Sheffield College

Jane Evans 

Hallam Volunteering

Ian Beever

Rotherham College

Apologies:

Alex Dougall

SBF, SHU

Ann Goddard

Rotherham College of Arts & Technology

Tracey Smith

Sheffield Hallam University

1.
Welcome and Introductions


Judy welcomed the members and Introductions were made.

2.
Notes of Last Meeting

Notes of previous meeting held at RCAT Eastwood Building on 

19th November 2004 10am – 12pm were approved as a correct record.

3.
Matters Arising


Were to be dealt with under the other item headings.
4.
Development of Action Plan

Judy Smith summarised progress in ongoing issues in regard to progress of 
projects underway:
· Re-iterated the focus of the projects underway as being directed towards vocational learning and progression to Higher Education.
· Highlighting the opportunities for Vocational learners through HE in FE - and the development of a database

· Drew the attention of the meeting to the importance of the work quoting differential progression rates across South Yorkshire - with examples of Brightside - c8% and Hallam 70%+

· Presented a summary overview of the Business & Computing Action plans and outlined success in bringing together Business & ICT tutors from Sheffield College, Rotherham College, Chesterfield College, with Doncaster College recently expressing an interest.

· It was noted that perhaps more engagement from the HE side could be expected as structural changes within Sheffield Hallam bed down.

David Berry gave an update of the Business studies in reach activities, 
which had taken place on Wednesday 2nd February.  A report of the event, 
by Alex Dougall was briefly summarised.  A copy of the report submitted by 
Alex is attached.


A discussion ensued on the effectiveness of the Business course related 
activities.  They were considered to be generally successful, however it was 
requested that input from Hallam staff could perhaps be restricted to one 
exemplar course in order to focus in more on possible student 
understanding of the processes involved.


Discussion took place about the best way to engage business students who 
were not initially interested in participating in HE.


Jayne Evans from Hallam Volunteering gave an update of the Computing 
3d animation activities.  It was noted that the end products will be showcase 
at the Lovebytes festival in April - at which computer graphic artists from 
around the world are in attendance.


Judy requested a meeting with the organiser of the festival in order to 
ensure the Building Pathways "brand" was given due prominence.  


Action:   Jayne Evans to investigate.

A summary of the activities of the project is attached.

It was noted that the programme had been enthusiastically received by the 
participants with an excellent attendance at the sessions, with good 
experiences for the participants and the facilitators alike.


Judy suggested interviewing the 2 RCAT former students who are now at 
Hallam University for their experiences of progression and transition.

Action:  David Berry to liaise with Jayne Evans and setup brief 
interviews.


A brief discussion ensued in regard to recognition / acknowledgement of 
participation in Building Pathways events by (SHU) admissions tutors 
ensued.


Action:  Judy Smith to investigate with appropriate staff in SHU 


Business and Computing progression pathways initiatives were discussed.  
It was noted that work had started on this and that some draft documents 
would shortly be produced.

A discussion around changes in Integrated Aim Higher Funding ensued
5.
Date of next meeting:


Friday 20th May Sheffield Hallam University, Students Union

10am - 12pm
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